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RECOMMENDATION NOTICE

TO: Karen Storm, Purchasing Agent
FROM: Lisa M. Ramundo, Commissioner
DATE: June 1, 2022
RE: RFB #2022-002

Gifford Hollow Road

over the Tributary to the Switzkill
Culvert Rehabilitation Project

Upon review of the one (1) RFB received for the above referenced project, I would like to

recommend the award of this contract to James H. Maloy, Inc. in an amount not to exceed
$515,000.00.

I have attached a copy of our Engineering Divisions recommendation.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office.
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